
  { This is the letter that Kathleen Bell sent to Simpson's lawyer's
    regading Detective Mark Ferman.}  
  
  I'm writing to you in regards to a story I saw on the news last night.
  I thought it ridiculous that the Simpson defense team would even
  suggest that their might be racial motivation involved in the trial
  against Mr. Simpson. I then glanced up at the television and was quite
  shocked to see that Officer Ferman was a man that I had the misfortune
  of meeting. You may have received a message from your answering
  service last night that I called to say that Mr. Ferman may be more of
  a racist than you could even imagine.
  
  Between 1985 and 1986 I worked as a real estate agent in Redondo Beach
  for Century 21 Bob Maher Realty, (now out of business). At the time,
  my office was located above a Marine recruiting center off of Pacific
  Coast Highway. On occasion I would stop in to say hello to the two
  Marines working there. I saw Mr. Ferman there a couple of times. I
  remember him distinctly because of his height and build.
  
  While speaking to the men I learned that Mr. Ferman was a police
  officer in Westwood, and I don't know if he was telling the truth, but
  he said that he had been in a special division of the Marines. I don't
  know how the subject was raised, but Officer Ferman said that when he
  sees a "nigger" (as he called it) driving with a white woman, he would
  pull them over. I asked would if he didn't have a reason, and he said
  that he would find one. I looked at the two Marines to see if they
  knew he was joking, but it became obvious to me that he was very
  serious.
  
  Officer Ferman went on to say that he would like nothing more than to
  see all "niggers" gathered together and killed. He said something
  about burning them or bombing them. I was too shaken to remember the
  exact words he used, however, I do remember that what he said was
  probably the most horrible thing I had ever heard someone say. What
  frightened me even more was that he was a police officer.
  
  I am almost certain that I called the LAPD to complain about Officer
  Mark Ferman, yet I did not know his last name at the time. I would
  think that the LAPD has some record of this.
  
  Now that I know Mr. Ferman was the investigating officer, I must
  suggest that you check into his background further. I am certainly not
  a fan of Mr. Simpson, but I would hate to see anyone harmed by Officer
  Ferman's extreme hatred.


